
 

JANUARY 4, 2021 

 
 Mayor Susan R. Marshall called the regular meeting of the Tuckerton Borough 

Council to order on January 4, 2021 at 7:00 pm in the Borough Complex. 

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with as notice was 

published to the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press stating the time, date and place of this 

meeting. 

 

 The following members of Council were in attendance:  Keith Vreeland, Sam 

Colangelo, Brian Martin, Frank D’Amore, Suzanne Taylor, Ron Peterson and Mayor 

Marshall.  

 

Mayor Sue Marshall led the salute to the flag. 

 

 Mr. Vreeland explained there is still some discussion regarding Western Avenue 

and the direction of the street to alleviate problems that are occurring on that road, but 

hopefully soon will have an ordinance that will hopefully solve some of the issues. 

  

 Mr. Martin stated he and the dredging committee had attended a zoom meeting 

with Concerned Citizens for dredging and felt the meeting went very well, it was well 

attended and looks positive to keep moving forward with the dredging. 

 

RESOLUTION #47-21 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, AUTHORIZING THE APPROVAL 

OF A ROAD OPENING PERMIT ON HERON ROAD 

FOR BLOCK 113 LOT 91 AND GRANTING RELIEF 

UNDER SECTION 229-15 OF THE BOROUGH 

CODE  

 

 Mr. D’Amore moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #47-20 be 

approved as read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.   

 

Mrs. Taylor moved, second by Mr. Peterson that the minutes of the meeting of 

December 21, 2020, January 1, 2021 swearing in and reorganization meeting be approved 

as presented.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.   

  

Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be opened to the 

public.  

 

Pete Gioello, 358 Kingfisher Rd., stated the meeting was great and thanked 

everyone for attending and hopefully we can educate more people about the dredging and 

get the project done in 2021. 



 

JANUARY 4, 2021 
 

 

Pat Johnson, The Leader/Sandpaper, asked if the meeting they are discussing was 

advertised, how many Council people attended and was it legally done. 

 

Mr. Martin explained three Council people attended the meeting that was not 

advertised because the Tuckerton Beach Association was the group that held the meeting 

and Mr. Gioello said he could send Ms. Johnson the information and a copy of the audio 

recording of the meeting. 

 

There being no further comments or questions, Mr. Colangelo moved, second by 

Mr. Vreeland that the public portion of the meeting be closed.  It was so moved. 

 

Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be adjourned.  

The motion was unanimously approved at 7:12 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,      

 

_______________________      

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC     

BOROUGH CLERK   

   

Approved: 

 

 

______________________________ 

SUSAN R. MARSHALL 

MAYOR 


